
Minutes from Historical Commission Meeting April 14, 2010 
 
Members present: Paula Coyne, Sue Monaghan, Arthur DeLeo, Fred Bissinger, Joe 
McCormick and Garth Monaghan 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Review of bridge meeting. Historic Commission is preparing a letter in response to 
the concern about the recent renovation to the bridge. There will be a site meeting 
Friday April 23, 2010 to discuss additional stone work. 
 
Continued discussion of markers for historical homes was tabled until May. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Request from Jim Cochran to demolish a non-period addition to the rear of his 
property. Historical Commission recommended it for approval. 
 
AT&T representatives were scheduled to appear and did not. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting: May 12, 2010 
 

 
 
 
Submitted by Sue Monaghan 
 
 
 


